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Crystal Card

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 2:41 PM
To: Catherine Potts
Subject: Notification of Unacceptable Filing - (Email ID = 2140)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible 
for E-filing for one or more of the following reasons: 

1.      The document is unsigned.  Documents may be signed by typing “s/”, “/s” or “/s/” followed by the 
signatory, i.e., /s/ First M. Last. 

2.      The document is not in compliance with the Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.) filing rules listed 
on the FPSC's Web Based Electronic Filing Requirements. 

3.      The document is ineligible for E-filing.  
        a)      Identified as ineligible in the docket’s Order Establishing Procedure.  
        b)      Must be accompanied by a fee or payment.  
        c)      Contains proprietary confidential business information.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  

Document appears to be a duplicate of DN 03405-14 in Docket 140121-WU. 
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Public Service Commission 

June 10, 2014 

Gary A. Deremer 
Raintree Waterworks, Inc. 
5320 Captains Court 
New Port Richey, Florida  34652 

Re:  Docket No. 140121-WU 

Dear  Mr. Deremer: 

This will acknowledge receipt of the Application for approval of transfer of Certificate No. 
539-W from Raintree Harbor Utilities, LLC to Raintree Waterworks, Inc. in Lake County,  which was 
filed in this office on June 5, 2014, and assigned the above-referenced docket number.  Appropriate 
staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket.  If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.  For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

Please note as well that the Commission’s Statement of Agency Organization and Operations 
requires certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in name, telephone, address, 
or contact person.  Should your application be granted by the Commission, you will be expected to 
comply with this requirement by advising us of any changes as they occur. 
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